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Women on the Battlefield Panel
Discussion

 
 WHO:  Federally Employed Women (FEW): The Carlisle Chapter #256

 WHAT:  Recognition of Women's Equality Day Panel Discussion featuring three members of the Army
War College Class of 2010

 WHEN:  Wednesday, August 26 from 12 to 1 p.m. 

 WHERE:  Collins Hall's Cherbourg Room

 The Carlisle Chapter of Federally Employed Women will recognize Women's Equality Day with a
panel discussion featuring three members of the USAWC Class of 2010.

      Colonel Marue R. Quick, U.S. Army

     Lieutenant Colonel Lorna M. Mahlock, U.S. Marine Corps

     Lieutenant Colonel Rachel A. McCaffrey, U.S. Air Force

These officers will share their experiences in today's theaters of operations—about 'women on the
battlefield.'

The hour program includes the three officers' 15-min presentations, followed by 15 minutes of
questions and answers.

This event is open to both men and women in the Carlisle Barracks Community.

 The Carlisle Chapter of FEW schedules programs monthly; scheduled to date--

      Friday, September 25:  Basket Bingo, Carlisle Elks Lodge, 120 W. Ridge Street, Carlisle; Doors
open at 4:30 p.m. and bingo begins at 6 p.m.  Included are 20 games of bingo, a hot dinner, raffles and
door prizes.  For tickets and information call 245-3154 or 3155.  Proceeds benefit the FEW Education
Fund.

     Wednesday, October 7:  2009 Breast Cancer Awareness Luncheon:  "Breast Cancer and its Affect
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on the Family"   

           This luncheon event will be held at the Letort View Community Center from 11:30 a.m. to 1
p.m.  Doors open at 11 a.m.  The event will feature guest speakers, information and displays, a silent
auction and door prizes.  The proceeds from this program will benefit the Pennsylvania Breast Cancer
Coalition.  For tickets and information call 245-3551 or 3154. 

 To learn more about FEW, go to www.few.org or for information on joining the Carlisle Chapter,
contact Renee Mountz, 717-245-3551.

http://www.few.org/

